
Webmaster’s Report 

Last fall I replaced the left navigation column with a horizontal navigation bar with drop down 

menus. These allow more places to be reached directly from any page with the new menu bar 

than could be reached with the old scheme, plus they take less space. 

Currently I am studying the latest method of web development using css rather than tables. 

What this will contribute to our web site I don’t foresee at this moment. 

Also I am looking into a site map. The current number of pages is huge and an inventory of 

them would be useful. 

Jack Pugh, Webmaster 


